
From: Blair Mitchell [b.mitchell@mfa-barristers.ca]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 10:44 AM 
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca 
Subject: MORRIS-RUSSELL LAKE 
I have been asked effectively to assimilate and prepare the final draft of a written submission on behalf of the Harbour East 
Friends of the Environment Society in support of a presentation to Halifax Regional Council tomorrow evening. I would be greatful 
to use Dr. Blouin's reference to the Dillon study as a reference supporting the significance of the study and would ask your 
permission to do so. I should also note that the Society has provided me a copy of the Perth study on the use of CDS pollution 
traps and their efficacy. It is possible that this document may have been located originated with you. If so I would proposed to cite 
the same in support of our submissions 
  
On a number of occassions, the president of the society has asked that I speak to you and I would look forward to the opportunity 
to have a few moments to speak in the near future 
  
Blair Mitchell 
  
M I T C H E L L   &   F E R G U S O N,   A s s o c i a t e s 
Barristers, Solicitors and Notaries Public 
  
2704 Oxford Street 
P.O. Box 9134           
Halifax, Nova Scotia B3K 5M7 
  
Telephone: (902) 425-7767                 
Facsimile: (902) 425-3224 
Email: mfa@mfa-barristers.ca 
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